From: Miranda Mcinn I

Sent: 30 July 2019 09:48
To: Planning
Subject: 2018/3672/P

Dear Camden Council

1 wish to object to the above planning application in the strongest possible terms. Hampstead Heath is a
precious, irreplaceable asset to our part of London and Millfield Lane is part of this. Once it's gone we can't
ever get it back for future generations (and indeed our own). T agree with the specific concerns of the
Friends of Millfield Lane, namely:

1. The actual number of trees at risk of being cut down or damaged during construction work

2.The safe management of construction traffic along narrow lanes during any works.

3. The long term environmental impact of the proposed works, affecting wildlife and natural drainage onto
Hampstead Heath

4. Continued concerns that 2 of the proposed houses will use vehicle access onto the unmade part of Millfield
Lane, significantly increasing traffic on this quiet track used by 1000s of pedestrians and cyclists.

Please, please, please listen to this and halt this damaging application.
Yours sincerely

Miranda McMinn



